
September 4, 2016 
 
  
Dear Hiring Manager, 
 
I am writing this recommendation on behalf of Charles Davis. Charles and I worked 
closely together at the Deluxe Corporation for a couple of years. During that time, I’d 
gotten to know Charles quite well and can thoroughly vouch for his graphic design, web 
design, and multi-media skills and abilities as well as his character. He is a responsible, 
caring, and hard-working individual. 
 
During our working years together, Charles always had a firm grasp of creative design 
software and hardware, as well as showing strong visual and interactive design skills 
across a range of customer-facing Web and print projects. We would often discuss 
visual or color strategies for arranging page elements that maintained brand consistency 
and addressed business initiatives across a variety of marketing channels.  
 
I’m happy to recommend Charles for any graphic and web design position. Please 
contact me if you should have any further questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Daniel Roberge    
UX Sr. Visual Designer 
dan@robergedesign.com 
603-682-6468 
 


